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Absolutely ridiculous, the needs of business dictate the needs of staffing. For example can you imagine with the
terrible weather this winter we decided to close a few days for our employees safety and we would be penalized! As
a small business in Oregon for more than 20 years I'm continually disappointed with our governments need to get
involved with how we run our business'! Keep out, check to make sure your closet is clean before you tell me how
to run my business!
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